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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Bob Clark-Riddell [briddell@pangeaenv.com]
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2015 11:29 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: Trevor Ashenberger; Danielle@srmdevelopment.com
Subject: 4901 Broadway 
Attachments: IMG_0468.JPG; ATT00001.txt

Mark,  
 
I Could not find evidence of former dry cleaning equipment for trashed building.  Basement was dark and trashed 
also. See photo.  
 




